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I support SB 1530 or even stronger legislation to implement a cap and
invest policy in Oregon.  I think climate change is a risk more severe
than a world war, and I think we should respond accordingly.  I'm a
senior citizen and retired business owner living in suburban Portland. I
think it's urgent that we deal with this issue right away.  Please
support and strengthen SB 1530. This is what government is for.
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